
Burley MidSummer Championship Slated For 

Land Trust Course On July 13 

ROXBURY – The Bill Burley 3.0-mile MidSummer Championship will be run on 

Saturday, July 13, at 8:30 a.m. as part of the weekly Roxbury Road Race Club 

series. 

The race, which is one of three championship runs scheduled each year, is 

named after the founder and initial head director for the series. Burley, a former 

school principal and physical education teacher, started the runs as an eight-

week summer series in 1977 shortly after he moved to Roxbury. 

The course will start and finish near the Roxbury Land Trust Preserve on River 

Road. The club will make a donation to the land preserve for an 11th consecutive 

year. 

For further information, contact Scott Benjamin, the race director, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com, (860) 354-3521 or access 

www.roxburyraces.net. 
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